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Comments: I fully support the proposed changes.  These cabins were in existence prior to ANILCA and have

been used for generations of Southeast Alaska residents. They are truly Traditional Use Cabins and should be

retained for future generations.  Allowing the ownership to be transferred is the best way to perpetuate the

personal hunting and fishing use consistent with their original intent.


